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Cowaramup Primary School Newsletter

Term 3 Week 6

About us

Cowaramup families have a strong connection and association with Cowaramup Primary School.

Throughout the years, Cowaramup Primary School has been characterised by high quality teaching and support staff

who have set high literacy and numeracy standards, resulting in excellent academic achievement and progress.

Our school prides itself on developing a positive school culture through managing behaviour in an educative, supportive
way.

Pringipal's Desk

The Book Week parade this year was well supported with many students
and staff dressing up as their favourite book character. With the sun
shining the parade was superb with all classes walking around in front of
the whole school and parents.

Book week is a chance to celebrate reading and the joy that comes from
reading a good book. I'm sure everyone has grabbed a favourite book off
the shelf and really enjoyed reading it with their children.

Our Year 4 Adventure Days and the Year 5 Camp students are very |
excited with their upcoming adventures later this term. Many have been

busy organising and preparing themselves for the wide range of |




educational activities that they will participate in. Both groups will have
plenty of opportunities to work together as a team whilst enjoying

learning outside the classroom.

As the weather warms up, work will commence to create an Indigenous
Bush Tucker Garden outside of rooms 5 and 6. There will be pathways, a
meeting place and a number of signs to let students know information
about the plant and how it is used. Some native bee homes will be hung
from some of the trees to further enhance the area.

Planning for “Say Gday to the Bay Day” in term 4 is well under way.
Friday the 12th November is the day when our whole school and parents
head to Cowaramup Bay to participate in a range of environmental
education activities on the beach.

Next term we will be asking for volunteers to help on the day.

Every few years the Children’s Crossing is surveyed twice by the
Children’s Crossings and Road Safety Committee.

Recently on a cloudy morning with a temperature of only 13 degrees, 31
students crossed the road, whilst 58 heavy vehicles and 732 vehicles
used the road. The data is a good reminder of how busy Bussell Hwy is
and what a great job that both Bob and Warren do as our traffic wardens

in getting children safely across the road.

Peter Howse

Principal

Parking

Please be considerate when parking especially during these winter
months when everyone wants to get as close to school as possible. The
bus bay along Waverley road is primarily for buses but it is possible to
kiss and drop students there. Please don’t park in the bus bay as this
will cause significant problems for the safe loading and unloading of the
buses.
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Friday, 27 August

Assembly—Room 10
Tuesday, 31 August
Dental screening PP/Yr 1,3,4 and 6
Wed/Thu/Fri, 1-3 September
Year 5 School Camp
Wednesday, 8 September
MRSHS Visit—Year 6
Super Science Circus Show
Discover Deadly excursion—K1
Thursday, 9 September
Super Science Circus Show
Discover Deadly excursion—K2
Friday, 10 September
Assembly—Room 9
Friday, 17 September
Naturaleeuwin Interschool Cross Country
Mon/Tue/Wed—20-22 September
Year 4 Adventure Days excursion
Friday, 24 September
Assembly—Room 4




FATHERS DAY STALL
FRIDAY 3RD OF

SEPTEMBER

PRE-PRIMARY TO YEAR 6

i

4 -'¢_-v " e

4P
<

N 3
——

= L

Science Week for the Year 5's

Week 5 was Science Week and the Year 5s had great fun creating a chemical reaction.

We made 'Lemon Volcanos' with citric acid and bi-carb soda. It was a great experiement and surprisingly we left the
classroom pretty clean! Thank you Ms Land for the fruit! A few more exciting experiments to come! l



Old World, New Worlds and Other Worlds were on fine display
at the Book Week Dress Up Parade
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Room 10 has fun with Applied Mathematics
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Cowaramup Rep goes to WACSSO
conference

The P & C had the opportunity to attend the latest WACSSO (Western
Australian Gouncil of State School Organisations) conference in Perth.

Zee Connell was the member who attended to represent Cowaramup
Primary School. We are looking forward to hearing what information
was shared. Also we were fortunate to showcase some of our students

artwork with other school and companies.
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Payments made easy

THANK YOU to all parents with your timely payments for this Term.

Remember any payments can be made by Direct bank deposit, cash or
EFTPOS. Cash or EFTPOS payments can be made in person at the
Administration Office or over the phone. When making Direct Bank

deposits please include the student name and year.

CRICKET

Find a program near you!

play.cricket.com.au




Thursday 2" September — 3.30-4.30pm

Cowaramup Cricket Oval

Come down and discover cricket at Cowaramup Cricket Club to see what's
happening this summer!

Experience our programs in our FREE session with some Perth Scorchers
Elveaways.

Programs for girls and boys of all ages and abilities

Margaret River Little Athletics

RUN, JUMP, THROW!

The 2021-2022 Little Athletics season is almost here and we are looking forward to another fun
filled competitive season.

Children aged from 5- 17yrs can register and compete.

We require parents/care givers to stay on some Saturday mornings to co-ordinate and record the
children's results as they move from event to event and to help with the sausage sizzzle. Events
include running, hurdles, shot put, javelin, discus, long jump, triple jump and high jump
(depending on age).

Little Athletics develops the basic motor skills of running, jumping and throwing. Developing
strength, flexibility, co-ordination and balance, all basic requirements of ANY sport.

You can cmplete registration ONLINE at www . resultshg.com.au.,with payment via Paypal or
credit card, from SEPTEMBER 1.

The costs for this season will be $150 for the first child and $110 for each additional child. We
accept Kidsport vouchers. Please note, we must receive payment prior to the season commencing.

The first day of our Little Athletics season is set for Saturday 30th October at 8.15am(setup) for
an 8.30am start. As a guide a typical meet will finish approx 10-1030am.

Term4 and Term 1
Trainings (optional) will commence Tuesday 2nd November from 4.00pm till 4.45pm.

So come and enjoy a fun family sport where everyone is involved.

For more information please email mrlacrego@gmail.com




MARGARET RIVER ATHLETICS
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GLOUCESTER PARK OVAL AT 9AM

OPEN TO ALL CHILDREN AGE 5-17YRS
SAUSAGE SIZZLE

FOR FURTHER INFO LIKE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE




Studiosity

Free online homework and study help

Studiosity is the anytime, online study and homework help service, available to any family for
FREE thanks to the Shire of Augusta Margaret River Libraries. There are two ways students
can get help:

« Connect Live: Students can ask a question and be quickly connected to a real,
qualified Subject Specialist via live chat, for help with English, Maths, Biclogy,
Physics, Chemistry, Business Studies, and maore.

+« Writing Feedback: Students can upload any essay or written draft and receive
detailed feedback from a real writing specialist, that helps them think about and
improve their own waork

Uzed and approved by over 70% of Australia’s public universities, as well as hundreds of
public libraries and schools across the country.

How to get started
Head fo the Library website, all vou need is your Library member number and password. Go
to wwnw amrlibraries. com then follow thie link to Studicsity to unstuck.
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CIRCUS “COMEDY AND LIVE MUSIC!

Rebel is a live circus rock tribute to the original rebel, David Bowie. Stage dive into a
night of live music, glittering glam rock, phenomenal acrobatics, breathtaking aerials

and a spectacular heart stopping sideshow. Rebel is a non-stop circus rock ‘n’ roll party!
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47 Wallcliffe Road Margaret River Wa 6285 t 08 9780 5294 e contact@margaratriverheart.com.au
margaretriverheart.com.au margaretriverheart




